
ANTARCTICA		
COMMUNITY	NIGHT	

Wednesday,	April	5th	
6:00pm-7:00pm	

Washington-Lee	Little	Theater	
	

	 	
	

Join	Ms.	Miller	and	her	students	to:	
	

• Hear	what	life	is	like	in	one	of	the	
most	extreme,	remote	locations	on	
earth	

• Learn	about	the	science	of	
neutrinos	&	project	IceCube	

• Try	on	Extreme	Cold	Weather	
(ECW)	gear	that	scientists	wear	in	
Antarctica	

• Test	your	knowledge	of	Antarctic	
fun	facts	
	

Everyone	is	welcome	–	all	ages,		
all	grades,	all	science	abilities!		
	

Ms.	Miller	just	got	back	from	a	month-long	expedition	to	the	
South	Pole	where	she	worked	as	a	teacher-researcher	the	
IceCube	Neutrino	Observatory.	
	

Kate	Miller	is	a	physics	teacher	at	Washington-Lee	High	School	in	Arlington,	VA.	She	travelled	to	the	South	
Pole	as	a	teacher-researcher	through	PolarTREC,	funded	by	the	National	Science	Foundation	(NSF).	



	


